
     

August 27, 2015 

 Parent Connection 

Important Dates 
9/2  8th grade parent meeting 
9/3  Health Screening 
9/7  Labor day, no school 
9/8  Enrichment begins 
9/17  ½ day, no aftercare, progress 

 reports 
9/21  Iowa testing begins 
9/25  No school 

Paperwork 
Some families are still missing the 
following paperwork: 
 Student physical/immunizations 
 Internet usage 
 Media Authorization 
 Parent Handbook 
   

Protecting God’s Children - Spanish 

If you would like to participate in school events with the 
children, please be sure to attend the Protecting God’s 
Children class in Spanish on September 24 from 6:30-9:00 at 
St. Cecilia. Sign up with Heather at 314-351-1318. 
 

Parent Volunteers Wanted! 
We would love to have 4-5 parents help 
each day during our recess and lunch. 
Please call the office if you are 
interested. 

Las Madrinas 
If you missed this week’s Madrinas 
meeting, please join us next month on 
Tuesday, September 29 at 2:00. It’s not too 
late to sign up! 

Lunch Applications 
Please fill out the lunch applications and 
return to the office by Friday 8/28 with 
your 1040 or W2.  Mark your food stamp 
case number on the application (if 
applicable).  

Medication 
If your son/daughter needs to take 
medication at school, please be sure to 
fill out new paperwork.  Miss Kacie 
cannot administer medication without 
the proper permission.  Stop by the 
office for the forms. 
 Pick up and drop off safety 

If your children walk to or from school without an 
adult, it is good idea for one of them to carry a cell 
phone in case of emergencies.  Please remember 
that in order for a child to walk home, the school 
must have written permission on file. 
 
Please be sure that during pick up and drop off 
times, you remain aware of children and adults 
walking in the parking lot.  At dismissal, 
students will not be dismissed to parents parked in 
the center of the lot or on the street.  Parents must 
pick the child up from the teacher or wait in the 
pick up line. 


